
 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  I am humbled and honored to serve as President of the 
Association of Community College Facilities Operations (ACCFO), I am reaching out to share 
some important updates regarding our ongoing efforts to support facilities operations 
professionals across community colleges. 

The role that facilities operations professionals play in maintaining and enhancing the learning 
environment at community colleges is vital. From ensuring that our campuses remain safe and 
accessible to managing sustainability initiatives and emergency preparedness, our members are 
committed to providing the infrastructure that enables students, faculty, and staff to thrive. 

As part of ACCFO, we continue to promote best practices, foster collaboration, and provide 
essential resources to those in our field. We are also excited about the upcoming ACCFO Annual 
Conference, where members will have the opportunity to share insights, learn from one another, 
and explore the latest trends shaping our industry. 

I want to personally invite you to engage with ACCFO by attending this conference and 
exploring how our organization can support your institution's goals. Whether it’s through 
professional development, networking, or simply staying informed about industry changes, we 
are here to be a resource to you and your team. 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about our association, please do not 
hesitate to contact the organization at info@ncaccfo.org. We are always happy to discuss how 
ACCFO can assist your community college in achieving its facilities management objectives. 

Thank you for your dedication to the critical work of facilities operations. I look forward to the 
next two years as your President. Thanks to all of you for the opportunity to lead this great 
Organization. 

God Bless, 
Steven Garner 
ACCFO President 
Sandhills Community College 
3395 Airport Road 
Pinehurst, NC  28374 
 


